
 
 

Robert A Frank 
Fire Chief 
Eastern Plumas Rural Fire Protection District 
141 Delleker Drive 
Portola, Ca. 96122 
 
April 23st, 2022 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from my position as Fire Chief of Eastern 
Plumas Rural Fire Protection District effective October 1st, 2022. I was recently offered a job 
opportunity that I could not turn down. This will take me out of the district during the winter 
months. I would not be unable to fulfill my responsibilities; therefore I feel it best to step down 
from my position. 
 
I have been a volunteer firefighter with EPRFPD since 2007, Fire Chief since 2012. I have served 
in this position the best of my ability; my time here has been a heartfelt commitment to this 
department and my community.  
 
It is my desire to assist the department in any way to make this transition as easy as possible. 
 
Thank you for trusting me with the position of Chief over the past 10 years. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert A Frank 
Fire Chief 
530.228.2223   
 
 


